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Capital Improvement Department to Discuss 
Frontera Traffic Study at District Community Meeting 
 

WHO:   Capital Improvement Department and District 1 
City Rep. Brian Kennedy  

WHAT: Frontera Traffic Study Update  

WHEN: 5:30 p.m. Wednesday, Jan. 24, 2024 

WHERE: Westside Regional Command Center 
  4801 Osborne Street 

District 1 City Rep. Brian Kennedy is hosting Capital Improvement 
Department staff at a community meeting to provide an update on the 
potential impact of additional traffic generated by a future development near 
the Texas-New Mexico border. 
In fall 2022, the City Council directed City staff to conduct a traffic study on 
Frontera Drive that would evaluate current and future traffic volumes, identify 
potential interventions, and evaluate their impact, conduct a multi-modal 
analysis, evaluate emergency response times and access, assess 
neighborhood level and more. 
The public is invited to learn more and provide feedback on the traffic study 
update. 
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